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Aquarius Utilities, LLC
' “At Your Service"
#9&"!—“13% Diamond Point ¢ Island Lake ¢ Lynch Cove + Agats West

September 9, 2009

Mrs. David Danner, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

Olympia, WA 98504-7450

Re: General Rate Filing, UW-090819
Replacement Tariff Sheets

52:1 Hd 6-d3S600L

Dear Mrs. Danner.:

Enclosed are replacement tariff sheets nos. 21, 22, 23, 25 and 26, which supersede the ones
submitted on September 4, 2009. Sheets No. 1 and No. 20 are hereby withdrawn.

Under WAC 480-110-425, a water company must provide each affected customer a notice
at least thirty days before the requested effective date of the proposed rate increase.
Although the new rate design is different than that originally filed and noticed by the
Company, the revised rates are lower than the originally filed rates. Therefore, the
Company requests a waiver from customer notice requirements, and proposes to notify
customers on their next billing in October 2009,

If you have any questions concerning this request, please contact me.

Very truly y,

General Manager

Phone 360-779-1565 23411 Rhododendron Lane NW
Fax 360-779-4189 PO Box 1085
MyWaterCompany@AOL.com Poulsbo, WA 98370




